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Contact Information 
Director: 
Jason Murphy  
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Community Relations Coordinator: 
Cody Flietner  
welcome@addingtonplacemountpleasant.com 
 
Healthcare Coordinator: 
Jessica Dalton  
nurse@addingtonplacemountpleasant.com 
Culinary Coordinator: 
Alison Starman 
culinary@addingtonplacemountpleasant.com 
 
Life Enrichment Coordinator: 
Emily Jones 
lec@addingtonplacemountpleasant.com 
 
Maintenance Coordinator: 
Devin Messer 
maintenace@addingtonplacemountpleasant.com 
 
Admin Assistant: 
Emily Allen  
admin@addingtonplacemountpleasant.com 
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Staff Birthdays & Anniversaries  

Sharrie Ryan - October 11th  

Cyndee Parker - October 24th  

Alex McCane - October 7th, 7 Years  

Tiffany Barnett - October 17th, 1 Year  
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This month we wanted to spotlight 
our Addington Place Pets! If you did-
n't already know Addington Place is 

pet friendly & we love animals 
around here! We have three dogs 

who are always around the building, 
Ranger, Poppy & Sassy. You can al-
ways find Ranger & Poppy playing 
and or napping up by the front offic-
es. Ms. Sassy is one of our residents 
dogs & will always alert everyone 

when someone has walked back into 
The Gardens. Last but not least we 
have our facility cockatiel Sparkles, 
he is around years old & love to sing 
& whistle with anyone who pays at-

tention to him!  



Our senior class of 2022 prepared their best head shots in celebration of 
National School Picture Day! One would say they "ruled" this 

assignment!  
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Residents and staff had WAY 
too much fun throwing sugary 
treats to the spectators along 
the parade route! A perfect 
ending to our Destination 
State Fair themed month! 
Special thanks to all of our 

staff and friends who helped 
make this float come alive, and 
Krusen Motors for allowing us 
to borrow a beautiful truck to 
pull this "sucker" through the 

parade  

Our friend from 
Petal Pushers want-
ed to join in on the 

fun for National As-
sisted Living Week 
and brought some 

of her garden 
friends to support!  

Local field trips are our specialty! 
Shauna lead the Addington pack 

around the farm, helping our resi-
dents feed the animals and giving 
them all of the they deserved! An 
afternoon lunch afterwards kept 

the smiles on all the way back 
home to the community!  


